CRCle  TSACTE. .
et sl  THASE Page 1 of 1

Diane Sarkies - APPLICATION SSI_4992

ot o 3 A0 2 L T P A SN S M SR A L8 e B e e P R M S AR PN S S E NS S e W Y, A U B M9 A T 9

From: "Helen Lynch-Foster" <Lynchl@bigpond.com>
To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 5/09/2012 3:06 PM

Subject: APPLICATION SSI 4992

Dear Sir/Ms,

On behalf of the Estate of the late M Lynch, | am writing to complain about this project, in particular the access
off the Tarro interchange.

This is crazy & dangerous and the idea of having a gravel road, adjacent to the New England Hwy would be a
major hazard. The dust would be blowing all over the Highway, which is already straining to cope with peak
hour traffic.

In the late afternoons, the traffic is blinded by the sun going down as the come over the main northern railway
line, so to add dust blowing off the gravel access would make it even worse.

The plans on display do not provide enough drainage details, so this will be a major problem for the area to
cope with. Purgatory creek is already under too much pressure, so the proposal put forward is going to cause
major flooding.

Regards,
Helen Lynch- Foster
Executor for the Estate of late M Lynch

Lynch1@bigpond.com
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